November 21, 1958

Vr. Kermit Geary

R. D. 2

Box 298

Walnutport, Pennsylvania

Dear Sir:

This letter is to confirm your D X report which we received
November 21, 1958, We were on the air from 12:04 til 3:383
on Monday November 17, 1958 for equipment tests.

Many thanks for your report.

Sincerely ypurs,
3% .(f.Sfirfﬁ%z_
J. C. Loftin, Chief Engineer
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